

Manchester Triathlon Club Committee Meeting

7 July, Moss Side

Wei	come	/ An	വവ	วเคร

In attendance:
Tom Elphick
Geraint Morris
Stephen Pollard
Cathy Atkinson
Phil Mayall
Emma Lally
Stewart Tennant
Cliff Veighey
Simon Davidson

Apologies:

No apologies

ltem	Topic	Actions
	Jude and Sonia have been approached about the possibility of jointly taking on the role of social secretary, they are still deciding.	
	The welfare and social media policies remain to be approved. All other policies note approved and to be uploaded to the club website.	
	The committee confirmed its thanks to Stewart for his hard work in coordinating the successful Boundary triathlon event.	
	A discussion was held re the timing of next year's event, an approach will be made to USwim to see of alternative dates are available to prevent a repeat of clashes with competing races.	
	A leaver's survey is close to being finalised, to capture the reasons why people decide to leave the club so that any changes to try and limit the numbers deciding to leave can be adopted.	
	Consideration was given to a manning a stand at East Manchester on 20 June to promote the junior section of the Club. Volunteers to be sought. It was noted that volunteering tends to fall in part of the committee and that further promotion of volunteering opportunities should be made to the rest of the club.	
	Information regarding the Boundary triathlon to be shared with Matt Evans Smith who has expressed an interest in running the event next year.	
	Consider leafleting the Fresher's Fair events at MMU, MU and ŞU to promote club membership.	
	A social event to be arranged at Longfield with BBQ.	
	The meeting ended with a further meeting arranged for 21 July	ļ

Minutes signed off by Simon Davidson (acting chair), 5th August 2025:

S. Dy